
Feedback on Telecom Service 

Discontinuation 

Dear [Service Provider's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback regarding the recent discontinuation of your telecom services. 

My account number is [Your Account Number]. 

While I have appreciated the services provided over the years, I am disappointed by the decision 

to discontinue. This has caused [mention any specific issues or inconveniences]. 

It would be helpful to understand the reasons for this decision and if there are any alternatives 

you could provide. Thank you for addressing this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


